
 

 

Paul Mills (Branch Chairman) and Harry Graham (former Branch Chairman), presenting 

Barry Smith (former Branch Secretary) with a certificate in recognition of all his hard work 

for the Branch during his time as Secretary. Barry is still an active member of the Rushden 

Branch attending meetings and supporting events.  

 


